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S T A T E M E N T  
 
 

by the Spokesperson of EU High Representative Catherine Ashton  

on the start of a dialogue in Venezuela 

 

The spokesperson of Catherine Ashton, High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs 
and Security Policy and Vice President of the Commission, issued the following statement 
today: 
 
"The High Representative welcomes the meetings that are taking place since 10 April 
between the government and the opposition and congratulates the UNASUR and the Vatican 
for their role in facilitating this process. 
 
The High Representative believes that these efforts to bring all the parties to the table are an 
important step towards addressing the legitimate concerns of the people of Venezuela 
through continued and frank dialogue. The High Representative hopes that the national 
government, leaders of the opposition, students and the Venezuelan civil society can work 
together and find a consensus in order to overcome the current situation.  
 
The High Representative recalls the importance of respecting basic human rights and the 
freedom of expression in all circumstances, and encourages all participants to aim at 
obtaining concrete results."  
 
 

___________________ 


